
Request for Proposal 

Housing Authority of the Town of Boonton 

General Fee Accounting Services 

 
 
 

The Housing Authority of the Town of Boonton is inviting submittals from professional accounting 
firms for a general fee accountant service for Housing Choice Voucher program, Family Self­ 
Sufficiency and other federal funded program for the period October 1, 2024 ­ September 30, 2025 

Any interested qualified public accountant or certified public accountants, licensed in the State of 
New Jersey may contact Sherry L. Sims, Executive Director, at Housing Authority of the Town of 
Boonton to obtain a copy of the scope of services for a non­refundable fee of $10.00. 

Request for Proposals are due to the Boonton Housing Authority Administration office, 125 
Chestnut Street, Boonton, NJ 07005 on September 20, 2024 at 5:00 PM. 
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Boonton Housing Authority 
Sherry Sims 
Executive Directo 


